
 
 

NOTICE OF BUDGET 
 

Town Of Breckenridge 
2025 Budget 

2025-2029 Capital Improvement Plan 
 

Notice is hereby given that the proposed 2025 Budget and 2025-2029 Capital 
Improvement Plan have been submitted to the Breckenridge Town Council.  
 
The Town Council reviewed the proposed budget and plan at a work session budget 
retreat held on Tuesday, October 8, 2024 at Breckenridge Town Hall, Council Chambers, 
150 Ski Hill Road, Breckenridge, Colorado. 
 
A public hearing on the Budget and the Capital Improvement Plan will be held by the 
Breckenridge Town Council at its regular meeting on Tuesday, October 22, 2024, at 7:00 
p.m. in the Town Hall Council Chambers, 150 Ski Hill Road, Breckenridge, Colorado. All 
interested members of the public are encouraged to attend.   
 
Copies of the proposed Budget and Capital Improvement Plan are available in the Town 
Clerk’s office of the Town of Breckenridge, 150 Ski Hill Road, or online at 
www.townofbreckenridge.com. Any interested elector of the Town of Breckenridge may 
file or register any comments or objections to the proposed budget and capital 
improvement plan at any time prior to final adoption. 
 
 
 
To be published in the Summit County Journal on Friday, October 11, and Friday, 
October 18, 2024. 
 
 
 

http://www.townofbreckenridge.com/

